
From:	Remington	Oaks	Homeowners	Association	<rohaboardmo@gmail.com>	
Date:	Wed,	20	Jul	2016	20:14:03	-0500	
To:	Jack	Helfrich	<jackh2@charter.net>	
Cc:	<rohaboardmo@gmail.com>	
Subject:	Reminder	about	water	service	at	clubhouse		
	
Jack,	
		
The	board	of	trustees	are	sending	this	message	to	inform	you	that	the	water	
supply	at	the	clubhouse	is	not	permitted	for	residents	to	use	such	as	watering	
plants,	filling	up	buckets	to	water	trees	on	common	areas.		The	Remington	Oaks	
Recreation	Board	of	Directors	has	informed	our	board	of	trustees	that	effective	
immediately	that	any	non-trustee	obtaining	water	at	the	clubhouse	is	not	
authorized	to	obtain	water	from	their	water	hoses/faucets.		
		
Should	the	clubhouse	find	someone	taking	water	without	the	prior	approval	of	
the	Remington	Oaks	Recreation	Association	Board	of	Directors,	they	will	contact	
the	authorities	to	report	theft	of	their	water.		This	is	a	courtesy	reminder	to	you	
as	you	were	a	trustee	in	2015	and	may	have	been	under	the	impression	this	
privilege	was	still	in	effect	from	when	you	were	watering	plants	in	2015.	
		
Thank	you,	
		
Villages	of	Remington	Oaks	Trustees	
		
Rick	Lord	
Tim	Boyle	
Dan	DeLay	
Carolyn	Hensel	


